
A new access control system is being implemented for visits to the Bromma, 

Lövsta, Östberga, Sätra and Vantör recycling centres. This means new payment 

procedures for anyone dropping off business waste. 

 

 Company registered light trucks will be automatically registered for payment per 

visit. The access control system generates an invoice that is sent to the company 

once per month. 

 

 Private vehicles and vehicles with foreign registration are not automatically 

registered. Visits with either of those vehicles will need to be manually registered 

by on-site personnel when you drop off business waste. In those cases, you will 

receive an invoice on the spot. 

It is the responsibility of on-site personnel to decide what is and is not considered as  
business waste. 

 
How it works 
Upon entry to the recycling centre, sensors scan the vehicle’s registration plate. Company  
registered light trucks will receive an invoice that will be sent to the company’s address.  
In the event of more than one visit within the same month, all fees for that month will be  
included in one invoice. The fee per visit is SEK 600 excluding VAT. 

 
Start Date 
The access control system is scheduled to begin in January/February 2022. 

 

Questions about invoices 
If you have any questions about an invoice, please contact the Svea Ekonomi customer 
service department either by e-mail at faktura@sveaekonomi.se or call 08-735 29 59. 
Opening hours are Monday-Friday, 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  
 
More Information  
Scan the QR code or go to svoa.se/foretag-avc to read more.  
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